
William J. Cahill. Jr.

R P '!r V' c~M
Consolidated EdIson Corpany OT New T CK Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York. N Y 10003 
TelePhone (212) 460-3819

March 9, 1978"

Re: Indian Point Station 
Unit Nos. 1, 2 & 3 

Docket Nos. 50-003, 50-247 
& 50-286 

Mr. William G. McDonald, Director 
Office of Management Information and Program Control 
c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM 

r SU-. S .... Nucj!oe ar-,Ragulat ory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. McDonald 

Enclosed you will find two (2) copies of the monthly 
operating report relating to Indian Point Unit Nos. 1, 
2 and 3 for the month of February, 1978. In addition, 
we are also enclosing the refueling information requested in 
a January 18, 1978 letter from Mr. R. A. Hartfield, Acting 
Director of the office of Management Information and Program 
Control. This information pertains to all three units at 
Indian Point and will be updated in future monthly reports 

as appropriate.  
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Copy to: Dr. Ernst Volgenau, Director (40 copies) 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
c/o Distribution Services Branch, DDC, ADM 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
631 Park Avenue 

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 
812001 --780309 
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